FINANCE AND PENSION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Finance and

Pension Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday,
March 14, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next scheduled Finance and Pension Advisory Committee
meeting will be on Wednesday, April 11, 2018, at 4:00 p.m. at 77

Fair Drive, Costa Mesa in Conference Room 1A.

. Tamara Letourheau, AssSistant City Manager
City of Costa Mesa




